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REMINDER 

 
Gújá Nágúdīgóy (Good morning), 

Just a reminder, as the road condi<ons can change dras<cally in 
the winter months, we ask that you drive with cau<on and to 
the weather condi<ons. Please be mindful, we are doing our 
best to clear the roads and make them as safe as possible. We 
also ask if you can stay at a safe distance from equipment when 
we are plowing the roads to prevent any damages to vehicles. 
Please call Sheena for any road-related inquiries at 403-251-
3015 
 
Sīyísgáàs (Thank you) 
 
 
Sheena Starlight 
Office Manager, Tsuut’ina Roads Maintenance 


